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The Bar Standards Board (BSB) is carrying out research on how solicitors

work with barristers.

It is currently working with the Centre for Strategy and Evaluation

Services (CSES) to explore solicitors' approaches when selecting a

barrister for their clients, examining their experiences of working with

barristers, and outlining their expectations of barristers' work.

You might be contacted by CSES asking you to fill in a short survey. Or if

you want to complete the survey without waiting for an invite, you can

find it here: 

Solicitors’ Choice of Barristers Research Survey [https://eu.mar.medallia.com/?

e=427586&d=e&h=3CE95324E20446B&l=en]

By contributing to this research, you can help shape future BSB policy.
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